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Dear Friends of the Lowell Mason House, 

It has been a transforma)ve year for the Lowell Mason House. We are delighted to have the support of the Mass Cultural 
Council and Mass Development. Also this summer we received a major keystone grant to create the Dr. Al and Gladys Stone 
Wright InnovaFon Center for Music EducaFon at the Lowell Mason House. Click on the Website QR code below for details. 

The Lowell Mason House is the 1792 Medfield, MA. birthplace of Lowell Mason, who was the founder of public school music 
educaFon.  The Lowell Mason House will serve as a local community center for music educaFon, music performance, music 
pracFce and will provide public meeFng space. We also support our virtual community of music educators. 

The 2023 Lowell Mason House Compe))on’s focus is music Innova)on, Inspira)on, and Inclusion. Enter to win the top prize 
of $5,000. The due date for all entries is December 10 and the winner will be announced on January 8, Lowell Mason’s birthday. 
The QR code for this year’s compeFFon is below. 

We are excited to announce that The Lowell Mason House has begun the process of renova)ng the interior of the building. The 
first step in this process is to shore up the supports of the structure. Next step is the installaFon of the electrical, heaFng and 
plumbing uFliFes. We have decided to go with sustainable opFons for our uFliFes, which are more expensive, but more 
environmentally responsible. 

We believe that Lowell Mason (1792-1872), the father of American School Music EducaFon and a pioneer in American Sacred 
Music, would be so proud to see his Medfield, MA birthplace supporFng the cause that he loved so much! Your gi_, no ma`er 
how large or small, can become the gi_ of music to a child. . . to a senior ciFzen . .  or to a member of our community. You can 
make a dona)on by going to our website at www.lowellmasonhouse.net. See the QR code below to donate using Venmo. 
DonaFons by mail may also be sent to: 

The Lowell Mason House 
PO Box 913 

Medfield, MA 02052 
 
Thank you for your interest and your generous support of the Lowell Mason House.  
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Sincerely, 

Thomas E. Reynolds 

President, Lowell Mason House 


